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Bringing Learning to Life 

7th March 2022 
 

Stay and Play, Curriculum Workshop and Museum Trip 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
 
‘We would like your opinion!’   Curriculum Coffee Morning Tuesday, 5th April  9am 
 

In September 2021 a new Early Years Framework (Curriculum) became compulsory for all 
schools and early years settings to follow and develop.  As a staff team we have been busy 
attending training and deciding upon what we feel is important for our children at Eastway 
and what sort of things we feel need to be included in our curriculum to meet their needs. 
Your opinion is important to us, however, as you know your children best!  We would, 
therefore like to invite you to a coffee morning on Tuesday, 5th April at 9am to share your 
thoughts on what you feel is important for your children to learn and to have your say about 
what it is we teach in the Early Years at Eastway.  We really hope that you can attend.  
Please complete the slip below to confirm your attendance. 
 
Reception Museum Trip Wednesday 6th April 
 
We are planning a class Trip to Liverpool World Museum on Wednesday the 6th of April.  We 
will travel to the museum by the 472 bus like we did to Carr Farm.  At the museum we will 
take part in a number of activities linked to what we have been learning in class.   We will 
stay for lunch (a school packed lunch) and will return in time to be dismissed at the end of 
the school day. You have previously signed a consent form for trips in our local area so there 
is no need to reply with your consent.  The trip will also be funded by school so there is no 

cost.  We would like to ask for some parent helpers, however, so if you are available and 
willing to help on the day please complete and return the form below.   
 
 
Where possible we will try to accommodate those who have not yet volunteered on a trip 
to make it fair.  
 
Many thanks again for your continued support.  Any questions please ask. 
 
 
 
 



 
Mrs Kate Williamson 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
I would like to attend the Curriculum Coffee Morning on Tuesday 5th April 
 
Name________________________________________________________________. 
 
Child’s Name__________________________________________________________. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
I would like to support the Reception Museum Trip on Wednesday 6th April. 
 
Name________________________________________________________________. 
 
Child’s Name__________________________________________________________. 
 
 


